We were asked:

Whether the Secretary State for Wales or any other ministers or officials at the Wales Office
requested or received information from any other governmental department or minister regarding
the death of Mike Dye at Wembley Stadium on 6 September 2011

We replied:
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and conducted a

thorough search of our paper and electronic records. | can confirm that the Wales Office does not
hold information relevant to your request.



